
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 4th January 2017 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

As the new term is beginning and we are heading for yet another busy time with a variety of 

events taking place I would like to inform you about the forthcoming Nursery events for Spring 

2017.  These are as follows: 

 

Tuesday 10th January – Early Years Music Workshop for parents and children. 

Wednesday 18th January – Fire engine and fire fighters visiting school. 

Tuesday 24th January – Nursery and Reception visit to Walsall Library. 

Monday 13th February – Nursery Parents consultations from 3.40 pm. 

Tuesday 28th February – Nursery to Reception Transition coffee morning for parents at 9.30 

am. 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day – Theme ‘People who help us’ (Fancy dress day). 

Friday 24th March – British Values Parental Engagement event at 2.00 pm. 

Monday 27th March – Easter Hat Parade for all children at the Spring Concert at 6.00 pm. 

Monday 3rd April – Early Years Easter egg Hunt in the Arboretum for children. 

Thursday 6th April – Nursery and Reception Trip to Conkers. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Mrs S Smith 

Head of Nursery 


